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Th e EAA Chapter 211 meeting will be 

Friday, June 7th, 7:30 pm, at the clubhouse 

at the Grand Haven Municipal Airport. 

Th e program for June will be presented 

by Kary Lucas, CFII, MEI. Kary is a 

local FAASTeam representative. She will 

be demonstrating how pilots can use the 

Apple iPad as a fl ight tool.

American Eaglet Project 

At press time I do not have an update on 

the status of the Eaglet. June work days 

will be Wednesdays:  June 5, 12, and 26.

Young Eagles Day

Chapter 211 will be hosting a Young 

Eagles event Saturday, June 22 at Grand 

Haven Airport. Th e event starts at 9am 

and runs until 3pm. Th e chapter is looking 

for pilots and ground crew to make 

this a successful event. Let the board 

know you whan are available, either at 

the meeting or by contacting Chapter 

President Dale Hagen (616) 260-4990 

hagenphoto@yahoo.com or Karl Kotecki 

(616) 298-8111 karlkotecki@gmail.com.



Prez Sez 

Greetings all! 

Wow, June is here already! I hope you have 

been able to get in some good fl ying. 

Speaking of June, June 22 is Young Eagles 

day! Th ose who have participated in the past 

know how much fun this event is. So, why 

don’t you plan on coming out and having 

some fun with us. I know Karl is still look-

ing for more pilots, planes and ground crew. 

Th is is your chance to share your passion 

with some great kids who may themselves 

be inspired to become pilots one day. Hours of participation will 

be from 0900 to 1500. If for some reason you cannot be there the 

whole time, don’t let that stop you from volunteering the hours you 

can. Just let Karl Kotecki know when you can be there.

I hope to see you all at the meeting! 

 Dale Hagen

President - EAA Chapter 211
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Contributing this month

Dennis Stephen
Chapter 211 Web Site is at:
http://www.211.eaachapter.org

Chapter 211 meeting is the fi rst 
Friday of the month, 7:30pm at the 
Grand Haven Airport. Check the 
calendar on the last page or the web 
site for any changes.
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Editors Notebook
Enjoying the warm weather. 

Th ere was no Saturday Eaglet work day in May so I do not have 

an update on the project.

Remember the Young Eagles day at Grand Haven June 22. We 

need people to help out as pilots and ground crew. Contact Karl Kotecki to 

let him know when you can help out. 

I did not get any aviation related trips this month other than waiting at the Bal-

timore airport for my daughter. I have been getting out on the BMW, the rebuilt 

engine is running strong so I need to fi nd a destination for a summer trip.  I hope 

to be in town the 22nd for the Young Eagles day at Grand Haven.

Enjoy your summer fl ying

  George
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Board Meeting
The last board meeting was on a beautiful night for fl ying so several board members arrived The last board meeting was on a beautiful night for fl ying so several board members arrived 
at Grand Haven in their planes.at Grand Haven in their planes.



EAA Chapter 211 Minutes of monthly meeting of May 3, 2013:

Meeting started at 1930 with the pledge.

Passed around attendance and guest book.

Th ere were 43 members and fi ve guest that signed in.

Treasurer report moved to approve  motioned and 

approved.

Check book balance $4,050.37 and I recorded 18$ in 

coff ee receipts

Press. Dale got everyone to agree on 17th Aug. For our 

chapter picnic.

Mike off ered a fl yer for a 1949 Swift for sale.

Jack off ered a tech report.

Chet passed some photos for a project report.

Karl passed around a sign up sheet for Young Eagles 

volunteers.

Took and early break so we can get to our guest from Grand 

Rapids Technologies (GRT)

GRT guest Greg and Todd introduced our group to the latest 

in ADSB and EFIS technologies

Questions were taken and meeting was adjourned 

around  2120 .

Karl A. Kotecki
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 Mys tery Air craft

A Members Mystery Last months Mystery - a Curtis Ascender 
at the Air Zoo

House for sale, retire on an airport  Submitted by Dennis Stephens

Just wanted to let you folks know we have a nice hangar/home for sale here on the Tenkiller airport (44M, Cookson OK) 

(advertised at $199K). Th e place is across the way from where I live. I have seen it featured at a Morton Buildings booth in 

Oshkosh. It is a metal structure with living quarters upstairs, hangar below. Well maintained with a nice outdoor deck area. 

Th e hangar is large enough to accommodate a C-172. It includes some nice workshop area and storage space. Th e upstairs is 

nicely arranged with 1,800 sq.ft. of living area. Th e kitchen and living room are open to each other. Th ere are two bedrooms 

and two bathrooms. Th e folks who live there, Jerry & Peggy Gray  <jpgray1@sbcglobal.net>, have stopped fl ying and would 

like to move nearer to where their children live. If you know of anyone who is thinking to retire and move to a warm sunny 

climate this is a good choice. We have a 20 mile long lake about one-quarter mile away from the end of our nicely maintained 

2600 ft long public grass strip. If you want to know more contact the Grays. Gary and Paul have been here, they know what 

the strip and the area looks like. 

Best regards, Dennis    <dm_stephen@att.net>



George Wolter - NLE
EAA Chapter 211
565 Gibbs St.
Whitehall, MI 49461

EAA Chap ter 211 Cal end ar

June 7 ..............................................................Meeting
June 5, 12, 26 ...................................Eaglet work day
June 22 ................................................. Young Eagles
July 12 .............................................................Meeting
July 29-August 4 .......................................... Oshkosh
August 17 ...........................................................Picnic
August 24 ......................Grand Haven Dawn Patrol


